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From: John Kessler
To: Docket Optical System
Date: 8/30/2010 9:28 AM

Subject: Fwd: Docket#07-AFC-5 Bright Source Energy/Ivanpah

Dear Docket Staff

Please docket this email to Ivanpah (07-AFC-5) and include in the file name, "LeRoy Murray's comments
on the ISEGS project”.

Thank you,

john

John S. Kessler

CEC - Project Manager
Office: 916-654-4679
Cell: 530-306-5920
Fax: 916-654-4421

>>> L Murray <Imurray@citlink.net> 8/27/2010 10:28 AM >>>
To Whom it may concern,

As a CITIZEN, and sometimes California resident I am very concerned that the Ivanpah project is going
to destroy the desert, together with rare animals and plants. I demand that this project be cancelled, or
at least put on hold until it can be done without the destruction. A better and less costly answer to
generating power is rooftop solar, or using land that is no good for anything else.

LeRoy Murray
PO Box 736
Sherburne, NY 13460

PO Box 737
Fullerton, CA 92836

imurray@citlink.net
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